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Prince George’s County Planning Department 
Office of the Planning Director 

September 1, 2021 
 
The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
District Council Chairman 
Prince George’s County Council 
County Administration Building 
14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

 
Re: Joint Public Hearing for the Preliminary 

Bowie-Mitchellville and Vicinity Master Plan 
- Date Correction 

 
Dear Chairman Hawkins: 
 

You recently received a copy of the Preliminary Bowie-Mitchellville and Vicinity Master Plan and the 
public facilities report, which lists the public facilities proposed in the preliminary plan and  also received a 
transmittal letter with the plan that requested your review as required by Section 27-645(b)(1) of the Prince 
George’s County Code. However, this transmittal letter and the Foreword (p. ix) to the plan stated the wrong 
date for the joint public hearing. The joint public hearing is actually scheduled for Monday, October 4, 2021 at 
5:00 p.m. I apologize for the error and any inconvenience it may have caused.  
 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me or Thomas Lester, 
Planner Coordinator, Community Planning Division at thomas.lester@ppd.mncppc.org or at 1-240-573-2496.     
 

Sincerely, 
 

 Derick Berlage 
 
Derick Berlage, AICP 
Acting Deputy Planning Director 

 
 
 
cc:  
 Andree Green Checkley, Esq., Planning Director 

Kipling Reynolds, AICP, Chief, Community Planning Division 
Scott Rowe, AICP, CNU-A, Planning Supervisor, Community Planning Division 

 


